
Youth News, August 9, 2018 
 

For details about these events and much more, sign up for the weekly Youth E-news 
 by clicking HERE (fill in required information and check "Youth Newsletter").  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped 
make our annual High School 
Mission Trip to Charlotte possible. 
Stay tuned for more photos! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We have a few extra short sleeve and long sleeve Blessing of the Inlet t-shirts left. Contact Austin Bond with your desired 
size and long or short sleeve if you would like to purchase, austinb@belinumc.org. 
 

Special thanks go out to Mary Anna Neill and Christie Higdon for leading G.R.I.T.S. this summer (our girls’ summer 
discipleship group)! 
                       

If you would like to raise money for any upcoming youth trip (ski retreat, mission trip, Confirmation retreat, Salkehatchie, 
etc.), the 2019 edition of the "Attractions Dining and Value Guide" is now available (coupons last until December 2019)! It is 
full of some incredible coupons and will be an easy sell. Sell whatever you can ($20 each) and return whatever you don't sell 
with no money lost! For each guide you sell, $10 goes to the trip of your choice. If you are interested in participating in this 
fundraiser, please contact Linda Lee Powalie or Austin Bond when you are on your way to pick up your books!  
 

Don't miss this opportunity to make money towards upcoming youth retreats! It is especially important to sell these books 
before other organizations start selling them! 
 

The art gallery MISC-Everything Murrells Inlet (located across the street from Lee's Inlet Kitchen) is selling this book with 
100% of profits going towards our Youth Fund! If you own a store and would like to partner with our Youth Ministry, please 
contact Austin Bond.   
 

Ski Retreat deposit deadline is August 26!  More details coming soon!  
 

Every August we hold try outs for Belin's Youth Praise Band. The Praise Band leads worship at Youth Group and occasionally 
at The Harbor (Belin's modern worship service). Rehearsals are Sundays from 3 PM - 5 PM during the school year. If you are 
interested in trying out for an instrumental or vocal position, please contact Austin Bond! Please note, those currently in the 
band are required to try out again too!  
 

Salkehatchie Sunday is scheduled for Sunday, August 26; we need youth and adults willing to share briefly about their 
mission experiences that morning. If you are willing to speak, please contact Austin Bond.  
 

Rising 6th Graders are now invited to start coming to Middle School Sunday School (in the FLC) Sundays at 10 AM! Your child 
is required to have a Youth Medical Release Form on file to attend any youth activity (including Sunday School). If your child 
went on the Middle School Mission Trip this summer, you probably have already filled out this form. If you haven't, the form 
is online at http://www.belinumc.org/youth and you can bring it with you when your child comes to Sunday School or put in 
new drop safe located in FLC lobby.     
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